
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Thursday, 17 August 2017 9:12 AM 
To: 'Christopher Nowland'; Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Michael Harmer; Kyle Scott; 'Luis Izzo'; Matt Galbraith; Chambers - Dean DP; Roushan Walsh; 
'kamna.muddagouni@nortonrosefulbright.com'; Sean.Morrissey@ahansw.com.au; Emily Slaytor 

Subject: RE: AM2016/30: Alpine Resorts Award  

 
Dear Mr Nowland, 
 
Re: AM2016/30: Alpine Resorts Award 
 
I refer to your email below. 
 
In answer to your question, the Full Bench would like to be picked up from Cooma on the morning of 
the Wednesday 23 August 2017 as they will be driving to Cooma.  
 
If you could inform me as soon as practicable where the determined location is in Cooma, I can 
inform the Full Bench. It would be preferable for the location to have available parking for the day.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Christopher Nowland [mailto:christopher.nowland@harmers.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 16 August 2017 11:59 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Michael Harmer; Kyle Scott; 'Luis Izzo'; Matt Galbraith; Chambers - Dean DP; Roushan Walsh; 

'kamna.muddagouni@nortonrosefulbright.com'; Sean.Morrissey@ahansw.com.au; Emily Slaytor 

Subject: AM2016/30: Alpine Resorts Award  

 
Dear Ms Hamberger, 
 
AM2016/30: Alpine Resorts Award  
 
We refer to our telephone discussion yesterday in which you requested the names of the attendees 
taking part in the site-inspections on 23 August 2017. We can now confirm the attendees are as 
follows: 

 Michael Harmer and Christopher Nowland from Harmers Workplace Lawyers; 
 Luis Izzo and Kyle Scott from Australian Business Lawyers & Associates; 
 Matt Galbraith from the SDA; and 
 Andrew Crabb and Garth Toner from the AWU. 

 

mailto:Sean.Morrissey@ahansw.com.au
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We also confirm that a bus has been booked to transport the parties between locations during the 
site inspections. Can you please confirm where the Full Bench would like to be picked up from on the 
morning of 23 August 2017? Currently the plan is for the Harmers and SDA representatives to get on 
the bus in Cooma (at a yet to be determined location), and then pick up the ABL representatives in 
Jindabyne on our way through to Perisher. We are still awaiting confirmation on the pickup location 
of the AWU representatives.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Christopher Nowland 
Solicitor 

T +61 2 9267 4322 | F +61 2 9264 4295 
E christopher.nowland@harmers.com.au | W www.harmers.com.au 
A Level 27, St Martins Tower, 31 Market Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
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